
SGA MEETING ON CLUB GUIDELINE CHANGES MINUTES 

11.07.19 

MR. BARRY’S ROOM 

 

CHANGES BEING MADE 

• Mid Term Evaluation 
o The Evaluation will be to check club activities, budgeting, and member involvement. This is to 

ensure clubs are hosting engaging events throughout the term. The evaluation requires for clubs to 

turn in at least one PO Form and host one event.  
▪ See “Club Budget Percentage Spending” for exception. 

 

• Club Budget Percentage Spending 
o Each club MUST spend at least 35% of their given budget by this date. Clubs can hold their 

funds until the end of the term but must notify the SGA beforehand through the SGA Sponsorship 

Form. 

 

• Time Limit for Turning in Receipts 
o All club receipts and POs must be turned back into Finance within 48 hours of the hosted event. 

If not, the SGA will add a strike under your club. 

 

Both motions pass unanimously in favor out of the fourteen SGA members in attendance.  


